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From: web2@city.richmond.bc.ca ltom #__ 2

Sent: September 11, 2003 9:05 AM . puyfav 7. ?4’ o<
To: MayorandCouncillors Re: U 25
Subject: 7547
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Name : Carolyn and Sherman Kwan
Address: 11680 Seahurst Road
SubjectProperty Bylaw: 7547

Comments:

Our major concern if the proposed density is approved is with traffic. The increase
traffic will create major congestion and parking challenges for the entire neighborhood.

In addition, to a lesser extent, the height of the proposed townhouses will provide less
privicy to existing residents.




